
ALL-ACCESSIBLE SPORTS COMPLEX & PARK, INC.
MEETING MINUTES: 05/05/2022

MEETING LOCATION:  BROAD STREET BISTRO

ATTENDEES
 

Dave Macioci, President
                              Dave Blume, Vice-President
                                  Edward Gamble, Secretary
                                      Melissa Eaton, CPA, Treasurer
                                           Sally Grimm
                                                Edwin R. Payne, M.D.
                                                                                            Absent:  Derek Upp, Todd McCullough

DISCUSSION

Grimm Meeting postponed until August 11, 2022 (11:30 AM-1:30 PM)
Melissa reviewed Terry McGhee’s computer

Seeking Funding from Columbus Foundation
Building Permit:  $2,578.50 (1- year extension from previous permit)

Money requested from Fairfield Foundation
Treasurer’s Report:  $651,985.57 Balance

$50,000 McGhee Community Donation from Fairfield Foundation
$50,000 Martins Trustee after ground breaking

ODNR:  $150,000 Grant
Needed before this grant:  Building Permit & Contractor Contract

UPCOMING  MEETINGS
May 26th at the Bistro, 3:30 pm
June 9th at the Bistro, 3:30 pm

     



                      
     


